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STERNSON 887

 NON FOAMING LIQUID MICROBICIDE FOR COOLING WATER

 INDUSTRIAL

 WARNING

 CORROSIVE

 READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

 REGISTRATION NO.: 18906 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT 

GUARANTEE:
 Chloro "5 methyl-2-isothiazoline-4-one-3.....1.15% 
2-Methyl-4-isothiazolin-3-one................0.35%

NET CONTENTS:   20 kg net

 STERNSON LIMITED/LIMITEE 
P.O.BOX 130 

BRANTFORD, ONTARIO 
N3T 5N1 
CANADA

Sternson 887 is used to control algae, bacteria and fungi in
industrial cooling towers.  It is effective at all normal cooling
water pH levels and will not cause foaming.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Initial dosages of 25-75 ppm of Sternson 887 are recommended
until control of micro-organisms is evident.  Regular dosages of
6-40 ppm of Sternson 887 are recommended once biological control
is established.  Dosages may vary to suit individual plant
requirements as recommended by a Sternson representative. 
Sternson 887 is normally slug fed to the sump of the cooling
tower every 2 to 5 days.



ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS:  This product is toxic to fish.  Keep out
of rivers, lakes, streams and ponds.  Do not contaminate water,
food or feed by storage or disposal.  Do not reuse empty
container.

PRECAUTIONS

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if swallowed.  Avoid
breathing vapors, avoid contact with skin, eyes or clothing. 
Wear plastic gloves, face shield, goggles, chemical apron.  Eye
wash should be in work area.

FIRST AID:  For EYE contact - flush immediately with plenty of
water for 15 minutes.  Call physician. For SKIN contact - flush
immediately with water for 15 minutes, wash thoroughly with soap
and water.  Remove and wash contaminated clothing. For INHALATION
- move victim to area of fresh air.  Call a physician. For
INGESTION - do not induce vomiting.  Drink a large quantity of
milk or water.  Call a physician immediately.

NOTICE TO PHYSICIAN:  Probable mucosal damage may contraindicate
the use of gastric lavage.  Measures against circulatory shock,
respiratory depression and convulsions may be needed.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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